
*Please check seesaw daily for regular updates… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have changed the parent’s information sheets from sending it out weekly to monthly with 

the school  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some important dates and upcoming events 

October 2023 

• Monday 2nd October – Exceptional Closure (Nursery & School closed) 

• Wednesday 4th & Thursday 5th Oct -Nursery Parent/ Teacher Interviews 

• Tuesday 10th October – Nursery Jo Jingles 

• Friday 13th October – ‘Big Workout’ with MR Sports. More information to follow. 

• Monday 23rd -Thursday 27th October - Parent/ Teacher interviews  

Nursery finish at usual times 

Early closures: Y1-3 and siblings finish at 12.30pm all week 

                         Y4-7 finish at 12.40pm all week  

More information to follow on Seesaw regarding interview options and times 
 

• Thursday 26th October -Pumpkin Patch 3-5pm – Tickets £6 per child, £3 per 

adult. All children must be accompanied by an adult. Tickets purchase on 

school money. Deadline for purchase is Monday 16th October. 

 

• Friday 27th October -Halloween Fancy Dress for Nursery, Y1-7.                                                   

No scary costumes or masks as we have younger pupils in school.                  

£1 paid on school money. Party games and party break provided. 

Early closures: Nursery finish at 12.15pm 

       Y1-3 and siblings finish at 12.30pm  

                         Y4-7 finish at 12.40pm  
 

• School closed for Halloween holidays Monday 30th Oct –Friday 3rd Nov. 

We will reopen on Monday 6th November.  

(Enjoy your week break and stay safe.) 
 

November 2022 

• Tuesday 14th November– Nursery Jo Jingles 

• Friday 17th November -Children in Need (£1 donation on school money)                                         

Non- uniform / spotty day. Children can come to school wearing spotty clothing for 

Children in Need.  

• Thursday 23rd November -Y1-7 Flu nasal sprays/ immunisations 
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Volunteers 

We are asking for volunteers that we can use from time to time to help in various aspects of school life. We 

would appreciate any parent helpers to assist with trips, photocopying etc. If you would be interested in 

volunteering, please contact the school office so that we can arrange to complete Access NI form to comply 

with safeguarding requirements. Thank you for all your support.     

Covid PHA guidance 

If you have a positive COVID-19 test result, please stay at home, and avoid contact with others for 5 days 

(or 3 days for children and young people under the age of 18) after the day of the test or from the date the 

symptoms started.  

Please inform the school if your child has tested positive so that we can code their attendance correctly.  

Continue to take precautions by regular hand washing and sanitising.  

 

 


